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Imagery flown 18:5 hours MDT
There was more creeping, again, along the edges in the Salt Creek, Lost Lake Creek, and the drainage coming out of Tobacco Lake of Hancock Fire.  This was the only area of very slight growth.  The unburned area an island is still a separate polygon and I subtracted this acreage from the larger polygon for the total on the PDF.  There were a few scattered heat sources inside the main fire.  The Uncle Fire had no growth and two single heat sources.
Today is my 16th day assigned to you.  I’m happy to stay on and keep working these fires until you stick a fork in them since it only takes a few hours each night they are flown.  It is far from arduous work.  I am working straight 8 hour days otherwise.  If you need paperwork to document that this extension is not violating any work/rest ratios or other time issues, I can begin that process.
Melinda
